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LETTER DATED 1 AUGUST 1997 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I would like to refer to my announcement to the Security Council on
8 July 1997 that I intended to appoint an investigative team in order to
investigate alleged grave violations of human rights and international
humanitarian law in the Democratic Republic of the Congo committed since
1 March 1993, and to the briefing the Council received on the subject on
30 July.

I am now pleased to inform you, and through you the members of the
Council, that I have decided to appoint Mr. Atsu-Koffi Amega (Togo) and
Mr. Andrew R. Chigovera (Zimbabwe) to be respectively the Chairman and a
member of the investigative team. I intend to appoint a third member within
the next few days.

(Signed) Kofi A. ANNAN
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